
 

 

 
SERVICE BULLETIN: 19691104 

TAILGATE 
SERVICE BULLETIN 
SERIAL NUMBER PLATE 

 
The Serial Number Plate must be attached to the unit at time of installation to 
ensure proper identification and maintain warranty. Without this serial number 
plate attached, it may be difficult for PHIL to assist with future replacement parts 
and/or assist with warranty or service needs if the situation arises. 

Not all tailgates are the same. Since 1969, PHIL has engineered thousands of 
different tailgate designs for almost every make and model of off-highway haul 
truck, many of which have unique parts. It is because of this that we need the 
tailgate serial number to be able to assist with installation questions or 
replacement parts. 

You may reach us for information on the Autogate® Tailgate and other PHIL 
products at: 

(800) 447-6464 
+1 (309) 697-9200 

www.philsystems.com  
sales@philsystems.com  


